
 

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,                August 12, 2020 

 

“From the end of the earth will I cry unto thee, when my heart is overwhelmed: 

 lead me to the rock that is higher than I.” -Psalm 61:2 

 

 What a blessing to know that we can cry out to our God from the ends of the Earth! We arrived back in America on 
August 3, and were greeted by family in CA. We are now back in New Mexico and enjoying seeing our family once again. We 
must confess that traveling 8,500 miles over the course of nearly 40 hours is wearing but coming back to a country dealing 
with a pandemic has been overwhelming. We feel as if we have come back to a different country than the one we left. Yet 
we know that God is our Rock, and He will never be overwhelmed! Whether in Cambodia or in America, our Lord is our high 
Rock that gives us an eternal perspective when our hearts are overwhelmed. 

 

News from Cambodia 

 We thank the Lord for the opportunities He opened up for us to interact with our neighbors and speak for Him these 
past two months. In day-to-day life Cambodians practice spirit worship and Animism, but it is during important life events 
that Buddhism is practiced. In the past month there was a large Buddhist wedding right in front of our house which we 
attended. The day we left for the airport there was also a funeral for one of our neighbors. We thank God that we were able 
to go and show love and support. I (Randy) was able to share the truth about life and death with a man while others listened 
in. We pray God will bless His Word and that the seed will bear fruit one day. While we are in America, we will both be 
continuing to do online language tutoring to keep our language skills sharp, as well as advancing in the language.  

 

Furlough News 

 We are looking forward to seeing many of you during our furlough. We will be traveling to churches in New Mexico, 
Texas, Colorado, Arizona and California. Please pray for safety as we travel, as well as protection from illness. If you would 
like us to come and give a report, please contact us. Our new phone number is (505) 901-9535. 

 

For His Glory, 

         
  

 Please make support checks payable to    Valley Bible 

Baptist Church and write Shull Family in the memo line. 


